
 

Board of Education Information 
To:​ Board of Education 

From:​ Matt Rich 

Date:​ August 22, 2024 

Re:​ Recommendation for Employment of Colin Rogers as a Paraprofessional 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve the employment of Colin Rogers as a 
part-time paraprofessional at the rate of $15/hour. 

Background Information: 

Mr. Rogers is a junior at Elmhurst University studying education with a focus on special education. 
He has actively been involved as a camp counselor, inclusion aid with Elmhurst Park District, and 
with North DuPage Special Education Cooperative.  Colin will be working with us 2 days a week as 
part of our partnership with Elmhurst University in which students develop extensive experiences 
while they study special education. 
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